Esh1913

ROUNDABOUT CHANGE ORDER PROPOSAL

Issue:

After viewing the mockup of the art pieces that will be placed inside the roundabout at
River/Nebo Road it was recommended by Context that we look at different backlighting to
provide a better experience with the material used.

Proposal:

The contractor found a new solution but had to make a modification from utilizing light strips to
full illumination backlights. Changing this is an increase in cost, but will provide a better light
throughout the entire panel vs. just the edges.

Cost:

Increase of $6,783.30

Cost to be paid from MVH Fund






